
Stratford Public Schools
1000 East Broadway
Stratford, CT 06615

Permission For Media Coverage

Dear Parent or Guardian,

There may be times throughout the school year when media professionals
working for local or national newspapers, television, magazine, or similar
outlets may be present at Stratford Public School educational programs or
events that take place during the school day and are not open to the
general public.

In addition, school personnel may, at times, photograph students in an
educational setting for inclusion in Stratford Public School-sponsored
PowerPoint presentations, videos, or other school publications.

In either of these circumstances, your child may be photographed or
interviewed to illustrate students’ participation in our educational
programs.

Please sign below if you DO NOT want any media coverage of your child
as described above.

If this form is not returned to the building principal by September 20, 2021. it will be
assumed that parental permission has been granted for media coverage of your child
during the 2021-2022 school year.

NOTE: You may revoke permission in writing at any time.

Media Coverage Opt-Out

Please do not allow any media coverage of my child
Child’s name (print):
School:

Parent/Guardian Signature   ____________________________________
Parent/Guardian (Print)         ____________________________________
Date _____________________


